
 

 

No.  20         28th June 2017 

          Week 9, Term 2 2017 

    Kia ora and welcome to this fortnight’s newsletter.  

                       CELEBRATING LEARNING & ACHIEVEMENT 

     Congratulations to all our wonderful artists!  
  Your masterpieces were very much admired by all those who  
  attended the Art Exhibition wine and cheese evening that was  
  hosted last night by our PTA. Thank you to everyone who   
  contributed to this event - the PTA, our young  artists, the teachers 
and all those who have visited the exhibition and purchased art. A superbly 
organised showcase of creative learning! Thanks PTA! 
 

On Sunday a group of our year 5 & 6 students  competed in the Barbarians 
Rugby Tournament. Not only did they play extremely well, winning 2 of their 3 
games, they won the award for sportsmanship. We could not be prouder of you 
all! Thank you for displaying our school values and being such wonderful role 
models for others. 
 

Our school pool changing rooms are getting some TLC.  A big thank you  to Mr 
Ravji and Mr Graham who have removed the old roof and have completed 
putting the necessary structure in place for a brand new one! Thank you also to 
the PTA for supporting this initiative.  
 
IMPORTANT - HUI POSTPONED 

Our second hui of the year was scheduled for tomorrow however, we have had 
to postpone this for reasons beyond our control. We have rescheduled this 
meeting for the first Thursday back at school after the term break. We 
apologise for any inconvenience and look forward to seeing you on Thursday 
27th July at 9am in the staff room.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

IMPORTANT - BUS SAFETY 

A reminder that children who catch the bus must be supervised at all collection 
points by an adult until they are safely loaded onto the bus. This includes the 
collection point at Rosehill College, where a very busy car park is causing 
particular concern for the safety of children who are currently not being 
supervised by a parent or caregiver in the mornings.  The safety of our students 
is paramount and we urge you to discuss all aspects of keeping safe on buses 
with your child.  Thank you. 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Sarah Hynds principal@karaka.school.nz 

Tomorrow Thursday 29th June Roll Return Day  

If your child is absent on this day, can the office be provided with a 

written note. This happens twice a year and is a Ministry requirement.  

Thanks. 

Wig Wednesday—thank you for supporting this fundraiser.  We raised 

$305.00 to help children with cancer. 

Inquiry Sharing 

On Tuesday 4th July at 9am in the Hall, each class (Years 0-6) will perform a 
dance or drama item about the ancient culture that they have been studying.  
Each class will also have a display in the hall about their ancient culture. 

Parents and friends are welcome to attend. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

                                              PRINCIPAL AWARDS 

The following students have received a principal’s award recently in 
relation to our virtue of ‘DILIGENCE. 

CITIZENSHIP AWARD—Mele T 

Awarded at assembly on the  

23rd June 

TUI: 

Maverick F 

RURU: 

Tessa J 

WETA: 

Paikea H-F 

KOTARE: 

James W 

PUKEKO: 

Jake H 

PATEKE: 

Eden G 

PEPEKETUA: 

Hayden D 

MOKOMOKO: 

Jarred M 

MANGOPARE: 

Sophie B 

MANGOPARE: 

Watson T 

  

ECCS Netball 

Congratulations to Leah T and Bridget N for 
making the ECCS Year 8 B Netball team and 
Avani T for making the Year 7 B team at the 
ECCS Netball trials on Monday this week. 

Change of clothes—Due to our top flat 
being quite muddy at this time of the year, 
we would be grateful if  children could bring 
a change of clothes if they wish to play on it. 



 

 

 Board News 

23rd September 2017 

Ag Day Auction—Please start thinking about goods or services you could 
donate for the auction. In the past we have had loads of firewood, bikes, 
sporting memorabilia, appliances, fishing trips and cash (to buy items).  All 
items big or small gratefully accepted.  

Animals— Calves must be born between 1 June and the end of August.  All 
calves must have an ear tag and a TB Certificate.  Lambs, goats and chickens do 
not have any set dates to be born by; however they must be this seasons. 

Entry— Every child needs to have an entry form completed and returned to 
the office by Monday 31st July.  

Chickens— Order forms and money for chickens need to be back at school no 
later than Friday 7th July. 

2016 Trophies— We will be looking for the return of all 2016 Ag Day 
trophies shortly.  Please make sure you know where they are and are nicely 
cleaned ready for returning. 

Ag Day Meeting—The next meeting is 4th July 7.00pm 

Police Vetting 

We have been informed by the Police Vetting Agency that effective from 1st 
July 2017 there will be a charge for this.  This will be around $10.00.  If you 
wish to volunteer at our school, we suggest you call in as soon as possible so we 
can get applications in before the 1st of July. 



 

 

PTA meeting on Wednesday 
5th July at 7pm in the meeting 
room.  All welcome! 

Art raffle for the students on sale this week  - $2 each or 3 for $5.00 
Student Leaders will be coming around the classes in the morning to sell 
tickets. 
 
Art Exhibition viewing on Thursday 29th June 2.30-3.30pm.   



 

 

Community Notices 

29th June  Art viewing and purchase 2.30-3.30pm 

4th July  Inquiry Sharing 9.00am, Ag Day meeting 7.00pm 

5th July  PTA Meeting 7.00pm 

7th July  Assembly 1.45pm, Last day of term 

24th July  Term 3 starts 

30th July  AIMS Games Zumba fundraiser (more details to come) 

12th August  PTA Quiz Night 

23rd September Ag Day 

 



 

 



 

 

CMRFU July School Holiday Programme—Four day programme 11-14 

July 9.00-3.00pm at Ecolight (see notice on notice board for details) 



 

 


